
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 10:27 AM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: meeting up 

 

 
Hey Darren, 
 
Just checking in on your schedule for possibly meeting up.  If, by any chance you are in Burlington 
tomorrow, I’ve got a few meetings up there and some flexibility, especially from around 10:30 to 
12.   Tomorrow afternoon in Montpelier could work too.  Otherwise, from the sounds of it next Friday 
might be best. At this point my day is relatively open.    
 
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2601 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
 
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
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